
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY FOR 

LANDULPH HELD ON MONDAY 21st May 2018 

Present: Cllrs Worth (Chair), P Braund, G Braund, M Dennis, M Shirlaw 
Also present: Cllr J Foot, and K. Williams - Clerk to Parish Council, and parishioners 
held at the Landulph Memorial Hall Annexe on Monday 21 May 2018 at 7.00pm. 

 

1. Minutes of last Annual Meeting (held on Monday 15 May 2017) – agreed. 

 

2. Matters Arising - none. 

 

3. Chairman’s Report (included as a separate attachment).  

 

4. Councillor Jesse Foot – Cornwall Councillor for St German's and Landulph. 

 

Councillor Foot expressed his thanks for parishioners’ support, particularly regarding the 

issue of single-use plastics, and the school route.   

 

He explained that he regularly attends the five Parish Council meetings in his division, 

deals with local casework issues, and also sites on various Cornwall Council Committees.   

 

Cllr Foot reported that the A38 issues ‘case for action’ is being led by the local MP, 

including a high-level study, and a lobby of Government – press releases and media 

announcements will be issued, and there is a Safe38 Residents’ Facebook page. 

 

Cllr Foot closed his update stating that, whilst being proactive, a lot of his works tends 

to be reactive (casework), he is here to help.   

 

5. Public Forum.   

 

A discussion was held on the South West Water construction located at the bottom of 

Fore Street, which is partly on the Highway, and that no discussion has been held with 

the public, or the Parish Council about it moving from its current location, however it 

was pointed out that as it’s a Utility Company, it may not require planning permission.  

It was queried whether the construction should be restricted as it’s in a Conservation 

Area, and whether the plinth could be made smaller. 

 

There was a discussion held about a potential 20mph zone in Fore Street.  

 

Signed:   

 

Date: 20.05.2019 


